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Graeff, Melissa

From: Sansone, Darlene C <dxs74@psu.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 2:20 PM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject childcare regulations proposed changes comments

Hi-I have been conducting supervision compliance training and follow up technical assistance for many years now. (7
current cases on my desk) . Often when we get a regulatory referral from the western region DHS office it asks
specifically for a conversation on “hands free tag systems” or photo ID cards so that staff may take a name to face
count, not just a head count during transitions etc. Trainers and consultants have encouraged the use of photo tags
hung on lanyards or carabineers for yeas and I am surprised that is not part of the supervision requirement for
facilities. I love that you are giving family childcare the ability to use technology for supervision but feel that needs some
additional clarification as to where children should be (same floor versus a different floor in house, inside versus outside
when monitor is used). I know that providers will have questions and hope you will provide regional meetings to clarify
things once these changes are adopted. Thanks for the opportunity to review and comment. I have been in the field for
about 35 years and know we must change to keep up with the times.

Darlene Sansone
Better Kid Care Coordinator (part time)
Penn State Extension
430 Court St
New Castle, PA 16101
724/654-8370
Fax 724/656-2298
dxs74@psu.edu
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